
Dear Parents/Carers,  
               We hope you had a good half term break.  We are looking forward to introducing the 
following new topics and units of work to the children in this remaining half term.  If you have any 
questions, do not hesitate to ask us.  Thank you for your continued support.  

St Ignatius RC Primary
School
Year 2

Autumn Term 2 

General Reminders…
 Year 2 do PE every Thursday. Please send your child with a full kit. 
 We change books on Monday and Friday. Please read with your child as often as you can.  

Remember to fill in your child’s reading log and provide a signature to show when your child has 
finished reading a book. It is the school’s policy to not change a child’s book until the reading log 
has been completed. Homework will be given on Friday and returned by Tuesday. 

English: 
To write an explanation text about sculpting chocolate.
To write a persuasive advert for an invented chocolate bar.
To write a story using a story prompt and our imagination.
To explore descriptive poetry and write a senses poem.
To learn how to use sentences with different forms: statement, question, exclamation, 
command.

Maths:
To find fractions of an amount.
To find fractions of a shape.
To measure and compare the mass of objects.
To measure and compare the mass of objects.
To measure length and height of different objects.
To compare different measurements.

Reading Comprehension:  
To answer questions about a text.
To infer and use evidence.
To answer in full sentences.
To use evidence to back up your answer.

RE: The Mass
To know when to say sorry.
To know different parts of the Mass service.
To listen to a Gospel story and retell it.
To understand the importance of the Offertory.
To define the Consecration.
To learn the Our Father.

Topic-Where do the bong trees grow?
To read and perform a poem.
To sketch a cat and an owl.
To create a bong tree.
To create a 3D model of an owl.


